
Welcome 
to Year 3. 

Who works in Year 3? 

3D—Ms Das, Mrs 
Booth, Mrs Mathe-
son, Mrs Afzal and 
Ms Amos. 

 

3T—Miss 
Thackrah, Mrs 
Booth and Miss 
Stockton. 

. 
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Important Information: 

Spellings are given out every Friday and 

are tested the following Thursday. 

Homework is given out every Friday and is 

to be completed by the following Monday. 

Reading books will be changed on Tuesday 

and Friday. 

NB: If you are a free reader, you are re-

sponsible for selecting and changing your 

book in school and writing in your Green 

Reading Record Book. Free readers will be 

able to change their book during Guided 

Reading time. 

Every Friday a mental maths test will take 

place. The best way to prepare for these is 

to ensure you know your tables and keep 

practising mental calculation. 

 

 



How can you help me? 
My Parents/Carers can help me by: 

 Listening to me read and questioning me on 
what I am reading and helping me practise my 
spellings 

 Helping me make sure that my homework is 
completed to a good standard  

 making sure my clothes, shoes and possessions 
are named 

 coming and asking if there are any questions or 
worries about anything 

Topics 
 

 Victorians 
 Egyptians 
 Moortown 
 Butterflies 
 Forces and Magnets 
 Amazing Bodies 
 Ukulele 
 

Please note: We have enough ukuleles in school for 
every child to be able to play one but if you want to 
buy your own, you are welcome to do so and bring it 
into school on Mondays. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What will happen throughout the week? 

In Year 3 I know I will 
need to: 

 try my best 

 listen carefully to oth-
ers 

 practise my spellings 

 read regularly 

 become responsible for 
my own things 

GOOD BEHAVIOUR WILL BE 
REWARDED BY STAMPS 
ON A CARD, KEPT IN 
SCHOOL. 

Monday 

Bring in your homework book and your ukulele (if 
you have your own) 

Tuesday 

Reading books will go home. 

Wednesday 

P.E. (3T) 

Thursday  

P.E. (3T and 3D) and bring in your spelling 
test book 

Friday  

P.E. (3D) and reading books will go home. 
Homework books will go home and, in the 
homework book, will be the spellings for your 
child to learn. 

 

Please have your green reading record book in 
school every day so we can record when you have 
been heard in Guided Reading. 

For P.E. you will need a FULL indoor and outdoor 
kit. We go outside for P.E. every week, in most 
weathers. Indoor and outdoor shoes are a must. 

P.E. kits will be sent home on the last day of each 
half term. 

 

Please note: you will need a coat or jacket in 
school EVERY DAY. Even if it looks like it is going 
to be a hot day, please bring a coat. You never 
can tell with the English weather! 

Expectations 


